
7th Grade Service Learning

Bonnie Branch Middle School

7th Grade Kicks off Service Learning
Project~!

Hello BBMS Families,

Yesterday, the 7th Grade Team 7 kicked off the New Year by focusing on their
Student Service Learning Project entitled: Do Something! Through a partnership
with Grassroots Crisis Intervention, students will learn how they can collectively help
those in need in our community. Students were active participants in a presentation

yesterday through their Social Studies classes where Mrs. Cathy Smith (from
Grassroots) gave them an overview of the services and resources that Grassroots
provides. In the upcoming months, students will work together to provide assistance to
and learn more about the following through their academic content classes:

Helping Those in Need- helping those who are homeless, living in
transitional housing, and those who are experiencing financial strains
Don’t Do Nothing- learning about suicide prevention and the crisis center

team at Grassroots
Change Matters- working together to help fundraise money for the many
services provided by Grassroots

Our 7th Grade Team is looking forward to working with Grassroots and helping
students find ways to "do something" to help make a difference in the lives of many in

Howard County in 2019!

We will keep you informed of these projects throughout this semester.  Please contact
our Main Office, Student Services, or Mrs. Nanni (7th Grade Team Leader) if you have

any questions.

We can't wait to see the impact our students will have!
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Address
4979 Ilchester Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2580

Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms

Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms

Go Sharks!

Drew Cockley
Principal

Connect with Us:

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Howard
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SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS
text, email, and social media.

Mail - Claire_Striebich@hcpss.org https://outlook.office.com/owa/?realm=hcpss.org&path=/mail/inbox/rp

2 of 2 1/4/19, 9:33 AM


